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   Town of Sandisfield 

   Public Hearing 
 
 

The Sandisfield Finance Committee will conduct a Public Hearing on Friday, March 24 at 6 p.m. 

at the Old Town Hall, 3 Silverbrook Road, Sandisfield, MA to review and receive public 

comment on the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget. 

 

This Public Hearing has been scheduled so that Sandisfield residents can review and comment on 

the proposed budget, which will then be finalized with your input. 

 

We strongly encourage residents and voters to attend this meeting so that their voices can be 

heard. The Finance Committee is traditionally your representatives in the budget process. Please 

take advantage of their role in the budget process. 

 

Budget documents will be posted on the town website prior to the meeting and printed copies 

will be available at the meeting. 

 

 


